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Dear Candidates,

Welcome to NATA.

We all are aware that COVID-19 pandemic is once again threatening the smooth flow of
our activities. The situation was almost similar last year as well. NATA was the first exam
to be conducted by a statutory authority last year and it was conducted very safely and
smoothly, without any untoward incident.

This year as well NATA is being conducted in difficult circumstances and we feel that
your co-operation will go a long way in keeping it safe and incident free. Life has to go
on and we need to have a positive outlook and look ahead at life. Apart from having a
healthy mind its necessary to have a healthy body, and decisive way to have one, is to
take full precautions as prescribed by the Centre and local government and follow
physical distancing, wearing of masks and sanitising your hands regularly.

Many cities are facing lockdowns and curfew, and movement to the centres might
become a problem for some of you. We have taken adequate measures that you have
a unhindered access to the centres. Concerned authorities in all states and cities have
been informed. Please carry your admit card along with a valid photo lD when you are
travelling to your respective centres.

We have ensured all COVID protocols ai the centres. This is to request you to co-operate
with the authorities atthe centre in maintaining social distancing, wearing your face mask
all the time and sanitising your hands regularly by carrying your own hand sanitisers. All
arrangements are made at the centres, just in case you forget your masks they will be
available at the centre.

ln case of any hinderance in reaching the centres, please call the NATA HELPLINE
NO.9560707764,9319275557 OR COA Office No. 011 - 49412100 - 30.

It is very important for you all to concentrate on NATA and keep your focus there. Leave
all other worries to the organisers, who are doing their best to keep you safe.

Please accept our best wishes for NATA.

Remain calm and be safe.


